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Dear Holly Ave Elementary School Staff and Families,

Welcome back to school! On behalf of the Holly Ave Parent-Teacher Association (PTA), we
are thrilled to extend our warmest greetings and best wishes for the 2025-2026 school year.
We hope this letter finds you rejuvenated and ready for another year of growth, learning,
and collaboration.

As the PTA, our primary goal is to foster a nurturing and inclusive environment that
encourages student achievement and parent involvement. We firmly believe that a strong
partnership between parents, teachers, and staff is essential in promoting a thriving
educational experience for our children. We aim to enhance the Holly Ave community's
sense of belonging, engagement and shared responsibility through various events and
programs.

The PTA will organize exciting events, fundraisers, and educational activities throughout
the upcoming school year. These include family movie nights, book fairs, multicultural
celebrations, S.T.E.A.M. Night, and more. We encourage you to actively participate, share
your ideas, and lend a helping hand whenever possible. Your contributions, whether big or
small, greatly enrich our students’ experiences and contribute to our school's success. We
are also proud to inform you that the PTA has allocated resources to support classroom
needs and supports our Accelerated Reading Program. We believe in providing educators
with the tools and materials to deliver high-quality instruction.

If you have specific requests or suggestions, please reach out to us. We are here to assist
and collaborate with you. On behalf of the Holly Ave PTA, we wish you a joyful and
prosperous year filled with growth, discovery, and memorable moments. We look forward to
working hand in hand with each and every one of you.

Here’s how to be a part of the Holly Avenue PTA:

Join our PTA Association — dues are $8.00 for individuals or $22.00 for family membership for 3.
Chair, co-chair, or volunteer for one of our many events throughout the year.

Make a tax-deductible direct donation (more information enclosed).

Attend a General Association Meeting held four times a year on a Wednesday evening.

Check out our website at www.hollyavepta.org.
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Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter @ HollyAvePTA

Warmest Wishes,

Scott Bae (president@hollyavepta.org)

Holly Avenue PTA President 2025/2026 and Dad to
Andrew (4th Grade) & Tina (3rd Grade)





